
 

 

3rd May 2019 

10th May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This week has been one full of focus, dedication,  challenge and positivity as Year 2 have been sitting their SATs (we are pretty sure that 

they barely noticed!), Year 6 are working hard in preparation for theirs and others are working hard to be successful  and committed 

learners . We could not be more proud of the hard work the children are putting in and thank them all (and parents!) for the support 

shown in these weeks particularly.  

New Library  

We are looking forward to the grand opening of our wonderful new Library and Learning Area next week. We would like to give parents 

the opportunity to have a sneaky peek before then.  If you would like to come and have a look, it will be open every day, after school for 

half an hour. Thank you to everyone who has supported the fundraising campaign over the years. 

Weald Music Festival "Make Your Own Kind Of Music" June 17th 2019 

Tickets are on sale now! Our wonderful choir once again have joined choirs from all of our other local primary schools to put on a fabulous 

performance at The Hawth. This is an AMAZING show every year and we really encourage family and friends to buy a ticket and enjoy! 

Follow the link to get your tickets. https://www.parkwoodtheatres.co.uk/The-Hawth/show/b80d82d5-aa6b-e911-

a991-e4b78015cdca/make-your-own-kind-of-music     

Summer fair programme competition  

Calling all artists!  We need a front cover for our summer fair programme.   We would like children to design a 

programme around the theme of a circus.  It must include the details of the fair.   LOXWOOD SUMMER FAIR - FRIDAY 

28TH JUNE - 5.00-7.30pm.  The entries will be judged on Friday 24th May.   The winning design will be used on the 

front cover of the programme.  

Loxwood Cricket Club 

We had a visit today from Bernie who was representing Loxwood Cricket Club. He led a fun cricket taster session for 

Years 1, 2, 5 and 6. Loxwood Cricket club meet on a Saturday morning and are keen for new members. Please see the 

flyer that has come home with your child for more details.  

The Weald Open Day 

The Weald Transition Day for Year 6 pupils is on 25th June - for Year 6 children who will be going there in September. If your 

child is in Year 6 and they have a place at the Weald you should have received information about this transition day. If 

your child is not attending The Weald they are expected at school on that day, with transition days varying for different 

schools. 

Internet Safety  
A huge thank you to the parents who attended the internet safety evening on the 30th April, which was hosted by Open View Education. 

As promised, here is the link to the parent zone on their website. This has a helpful guide and some of the resources that Laura talked 

about in the session such as the family agreement. We hope you find it helpful:  https://www.openvieweducation.co.uk/parent-zone-e-

safety 

Year 6 Cake Sale  
Year 6 would like to thank everybody for their support at the recent cake sale. They raised a fantastic £200 toward their end of year treat 

day out. 
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In 2015, we were the first school in the locality to be awarded the Gold Sainsbury's School Games 

Mark for our outstanding sports provision. Since then, we have retained Gold for 4 years running!! 

 

Cleaner required  

We are still looking for a cleaner at the school; 2 hours on a Friday. If you are interested or would like any further information, please see 

Mrs Hannington. 

Kind regards,  

Ms Kitson 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Class  Certificate Winners 

Young Explorers Esabella for Kindness and Chips for Helpfulness  

Oak Class Sofia for Ambition, Harry for Happiness, Teddy for Confidence and Zavier for Positivity 

Willow Class Tom for Storytelling and Zahira for Perseverance  

Rowan Class Florrie for Understanding, Roxy for Teamwork, Osman for Positive Attitude and Bella for 

Perseverance. 

Sycamore Class Leah for kindness, Ryan for Resilience and Danny for Creativity 

Mulberry Class Jacques for Presentation and Florrie for Creativity 

Chestnut Class Chloe for Reliability and Brenden for Dedication 

 

  

 
 

The winning house 

this week is… 

Brewhurst 
 



  

 

                 

 

        

 

 

 

 

Forest School Dates    

On your child’s Forest School day, they can come to school in their Forest School clothing for 

the whole day. Please ensure they are wearing long sleeved tops and trousers – even if the weather is warmer. They will also need 

suitable footwear, e.g. wellies and a raincoat. If you are able to help on Forest School dates, please see the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

General dates   

Class Photos 18th June 

Sports Day 5th June – times  to be confirmed 

Year 6 Performance  3rd and 4th July 6.30pm 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 18th July 9.15am 

Year 6 Leavers Trip 18th July 

Year 6 Residential       16th  - 20th   September 2019 

Year 5 Residential 23rd – 25th October 

  

 

 

INSET days for this Academic Year  

Monday 22nd July 2019 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019 

 

Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2018/19  

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May 2019  

Last day of term - Friday 19th July 2019  

September 2019 

Back to school   Tuesday 3rd September 

INSET day            Monday 4th November 2019 

 

 

 

Summer Term  

Wednesday 15th May Year 5 

Wednesday 22nd May Year  6 

 


